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Thursday 15 May 2025  
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 1 Trip to London Transport Museum  
 
Year 1 have planned an exciting visit to London Transport Museum as part of the topic ‘Wheely Great 
Transport’. The purpose of the visit will be to explore the changes to transport over the years. 
 
Grasshopper and Butterfly Class will be visiting the Museum on Tuesday 10th  June 2025.  
 
Ladybird and Dragonfly Class will be visiting the Museum on Tuesday 17th June 2025. 
 
We will be travelling by tube. We would like you to drop your child off and pick them up at Oakwood 
station on the day of your child’s trip to the London Transport Museum. The class will travel directly to the 
museum from Oakwood Station to Covent Garden.   
 
Your child’s class teacher will meet you at Oakwood station at 9.10am for registration and a prompt 
departure. We will return to Oakwood station at 2.45pm where you will need to collect your child from.  
Please advise your class teacher if there will be someone different than usual picking up your child.   
Children who normally attend breakfast club will be brought to the station, via the school minibus, to 
meet their class teacher and taken back to school if they attend afterschool club.  
 
The cost of this trip is £5 which will cover a workshop investigating how travel was different in the past.  
No additional spending money is permitted. In the unlikely event that the costs cannot be covered by 
contributions, the trip will be cancelled. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium the school can support 
you. Payments to be paid via Arbor > Trips > Transport Museum by Friday 6th June 2025 at the latest. 
 
Your child is entitled to Universal Free School Meals so The Pantry can provide a packed lunch which will 
need to be ordered on The Pantry website. Please follow these instructions:  
1. Log into your Pantry account.  
2. On the dashboard click on view, under the name of the trip and the required meal.  
3. Under upcoming events, click on details to select the required meal.  
4. Once you have selected the required meal click on the green book button.  
5. You then need to click on the tick box to give consent, then click the green confirm order button.  
6. The packed lunch is now booked; you can view, amend or cancel the order by clicking on the details 
button.  
7. Please remember to cancel your main hot meal if you have booked one.  
8. Please ensure that your child brings a bottle of water with them for the trip.  
9. ALL lunches to be ordered via The Pantry by 4pm on Wednesday 4th June 2025 as the ordering system 
will be closed after this date 
Please do not order a school packed lunch if you are going to send your own packed lunch. 
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Your child should wear a school uniform. If you are available and would like to accompany us on the trip, 
please complete this google form by Friday 30th May 2025 and your class teacher will confirm parent 
volunteers once all responses have been submitted.  
 
 
All children on our asthma register must make sure they have an up to date pump with them on the day.  
Children without their pumps will not be allowed to go. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Year 1 Team 
 

 
 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf3eSQeDw68PFqS4PSuEh5R54MaOjJszYExARqeJSwoS5_38Q/viewform?usp=header

